
Dear Parents 

This week in Nursery Jewish Studies we have continued to look at the various 

brachot for our food.  We have found all the 'fluffy' fruit (soft toy pretend 

food) and the plastic pretend food and we have discussed and talked about 

where the food comes from, the ground or the tree. We have then sorted 

them into the correct piles and have made the bracha and learnt the 

translation for the word tree (etz) or ground (adama). 

The children have been showing off their maths skills this week by counting 

dots on dominoes and finding the corresponding numicon and numberblocks. 

The children either counted all the dots or counted both sides and added them 

together.  

The children have been very busy drawing pictures for the school newspaper. 

We have talked about what a newspaper is and have looked at previous year’s 

newspapers to see what other Nursery classes have done. They loved the idea 

of buying their own newspaper with their drawings in.  

The children are getting ready for Reception, and showing a lot of interest this 

week in reading stories and talking about learning phonics. The children are 

starting to role-play being teachers.  

The children have loved having Liberty in this week for work experience. She 

has been making pictures and paper aeroplanes with the children!  

Shabbat Shalom 

Miss Genn and Mrs Talisman 


